
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

       6th May 2022 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

May 
24th – Discoverers trip to Rock up 
25th -Blue Adventurers trip to Rock 
Up 
26th -Green Adventurers trip to Rock 
up 
30th May – 3rd June May half term 
break 
June 
10th—Innovator trip to longdown 
Farm 

It will be week 3  on the lunch menu  

                                   

                             

As the nature of uniform, all children’s uniform looks 

the same or similar, this can make it hard to identify 

which item belongs to who and most of the time can end up in the lost 

property. Although some children have the magical ability to detect 

their clothing by smell, it is much more straight forward and less time 

consuming if they can identify it by name. 

Please write your child’s name in all clothing except under garments 

(pants/socks/vest) 

Christian value of our fortnight 

 

This week children have been thinking of the 

value of “Goodness” which is acting with 

love for the benefit of others. They have 
thought about different ways people show 
goodness to others and how they might show 
goodness at school. 

                                                                                                                        

This week’s Lovely Hat winners 

 

Innovators Rik 

Discoverers Bryan  

Green Adv Korede  

Blue Adv Danyella  

Explorers Nizole  

Pioneers Alana 

 

  

      

On Friday 27th May our school will be marking 

the significant historical event of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  We want to 

make this day both fun and memorable for the children. 

We will be asking the children to come to school dressed as kings, queens, princes or princesses. 

Watch this space for more details to come. 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

Just to let you know this is what Ofsted are recom-
mending for all schools across the board. 

so as a result of this recommendation we will now be 
introducing this in school  

 

 

 

 

 

We have decided to allow KS2 pupils (Year 3 up-

wards) to come to school in their PE kits on 

Wednesdays. 

 

We still want to maintain high standards in terms of 

uniform, so please can you make sure children are 

wearing the correct PE kit - plain black joggers and 

sweatshirt for cooler weather and plain black shorts 

with pale blue t-shirt when it is warmer. We do not 

want this to descend into a fashion parade of the 

latest sports brands, so we will be very strict on not 

allowing branded sportswear or sweatshirts with 

logos. If children arrive wearing the incorrect kit - 

spare kit will be provided. 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 25th April 2022 

Innovators                        92.8% 

Discoverers                      72.9% 

Blue Adventurers           93.8% 

Green Adventurers        95.8% 

Explorers                          92.2% 

Pioneers                            91.8% 

 

Whole School           89.6% 

 

WELL DONE  TO  Green Adventurers 

 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning 25th April 2022  

Innovators                       1 child late  

Discoverers                     3 children late 

Blue Adventurers          4 children late 

Green Adventurers       2 children late 

Explorers                         2 children late 

Pioneers                           0 children late 

 

Last week there were 15 instances of lateness by    

11 children and 5 hours and 29 minutes of learn-

ing time were lost due to lateness.     

 

 

 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122    
E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org     W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 


